Cody Childers
Director At-Large
Carbon Valley Parks and Recreation District Board of Directors
September 1, 2024

Subject: Proposal to Name a Room in Honor of William "Bill" Haid Jr.

Dear Members of the Board,

I am writing to formally propose the naming of a room within one of our facilities in honor of William "Bill" Haid Jr., who served as the President of the Carbon Valley Parks and Recreation District Board until his passing due to cancer.

Bill was an exceptional leader and a beloved member of our community. His dedication to the District, particularly to our senior programs, was evident in his active involvement and support. Bill was also an avid pickleball player, contributing to the growth and popularity of the sport within our community.

One of Bill's most significant contributions was his tireless work during the election campaign. His commitment to educating the public on the benefits of the successful ballot initiative had a tremendous positive impact on the Carbon Valley area. His efforts were instrumental in securing the support needed to enhance our community facilities and services.

In light of his many contributions and the lasting impact he made on the District, I believe it is fitting to honor Bill's memory by naming a room after him. This would serve as a lasting tribute to his legacy and remind all who use our facilities of the dedication and passion he brought to his role.

As required by the Board's policy (Section 3), I ask the current Board of Directors to pass a motion of support in favor of this proposal to serve as the Letter of Support by a community group and/or I am prepared to provide any additional information or documentation needed to facilitate this request.

Thank you for considering this proposal. I believe that naming a room in Bill's honor would be a meaningful way to recognize his significant contributions to our community.

Sincerely,
Cody Childers
Director At-Large
Carbon Valley Parks and Recreation District Board of Directors